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Issue No.12 

 Nov 23rd, 2023 

Dinner Menu – 

Week 2 

 

Hockey 
Our girls’ hockey team had a great day at Rugby Avenue on Friday. Their 

enthusiasm is amazing, and they managed two wins and a draw. 
Scoring four goals in the process. We are delighted with the growth of 

girls’ sport at Gorran and are very grateful to Mrs Parkhill and Mrs Kelly 
for the time and enthusiasm they bring to girls’ hockey.  

What’s On 
Monday –  
Piano 
Choir 3:15-4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday –  
Swimming  
P7 – We Will Rock You 
Piano  
Music Club 2-4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday –  
Running Club 3:15 -
4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Thursday –  
Boys Hockey 3:15-4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Emma for lovely neat 

work. Ellen for great work 
on measure. 

 
P3/4- Charlie for super 
work with shapes this week. 

Ivana for super work with 

her reading. Sophie for always 
being ready to learn. 

 
P5/6- Jessie & Lilian for an 
excellent attitude to all their 

work. 

James S for super progress in 
reading. 

 

P7- Maisie for working hard 

on her maths calculations. 

Thomas for helping and 

working hard. 

Dates for you Diary 
11.12.23 – Christmas 
Carol Service 10am in 

Aghadowey 
Presbyterian Church 

1.12.23 - Santa’s 
Daily Mile 

 3.2.24– PTA Tractor 
Run. 

Operation Christmas Child 
It was great to welcome Joanne from Operation Christmas Child to talk 
to the children about what happens when the boxes are collected and 

where they will be heading. She was amazed that Gorran would be 
sending off 33 boxes.  

Thank you to all those who sent in boxes to school and to others who 
we know fill boxes through church, GB and BB etc.  

“What may seem small to us, may be the world to them!” 

Christmas Eve Boxes 
Our boxes are packed and ready to be enjoyed.  

They are full of goodies and have more than enough to 
satisfy a family of five! 

They are a bargain at £12 and all proceeds will go to 
our PTA fund and be used to purchase new reading 

books and maths resources. 
 Boxes can be ordered via the school app. With only 
100 boxes, we recommend you get your orders in 

quickly. Thank you. 

School Photos 
Everyone was looking 
extra smart today for 
their school photos. 
We will send out the 

order forms as soon as 
they arrive in school.  

 

Anti-Bullying 
We had lots of constructive 

conversations about bullying in 
school and learnt how we can all play 
our part to ‘make a noise’. If you ever 
have a concern big or small you can 
talk to your class teacher, Mrs Doey 
or Mrs Murphy (Pastoral Care Team) 
or Mr Cleland. Ensuring children feel 

happy and safe in school will 
continue to be our number one 

priority!  
 


